
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Fellowship. 

After a successful launch last Sunday, we continue the serving of coffee in the church hall 

after Mass. Please remember to keep to tables of six, no mingling and masks on whilst 

moving around.  

The success of coffee last week just shows how much we need friends, company and 

companionship. We revelled in conversation and sharing. Being with others makes us.  

It has been our practice at Pentecost to celebrate admissions to communion. This year, due 

to a number of factors this has been delayed. However, we are beginning preparations and 

a class will be running early June. If your child is ready and you would like them to come the 

classes, please let either Fr David or Fr Adam know. 

Love and prayers, 

Fr D 
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